October 2, 2009

Mr. Raul Orlando Edwards
Strictly Street Salsa

1302 Waugh Dr, Box 553
Houston, TX 77019

Dear Raul,

On behalf of the entire Italy America Chamber of Commerce-Texas (IACC) staff and all those
involved in the production of Italian Style Expo, we would like to extend our gratitude and
appreciation for your presence and entertaining salsa dancing performances at our first Italian
Style Expo last weekend. Because of your participation in this event, you have helped contribute
to its successful outcome, as we have greatly surpassed every expectation for this inaugural event.

Once again, we thank you for partaking in Italian Style Expo and making the first year a

tremendous success. We hope that you enjoyed this memorable experience and we hope to see
you again in May for Italian Style Expo 2010!

Kind Regards,

Lugiano Top and
Président
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